
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

March 31, 2023 

 

 

The Honorable Kay Granger 

Chair 

House Appropriations Committee 

 

The Honorable Rosa DeLauro 

Ranking Member 

House Appropriations Committee 

Dear Chairwoman Granger and Ranking Member DeLauro:  

 

I am requesting funding for the Green Bay Trail Accessibility and Connectivity Project in fiscal 

year 2024. The entity to receive funding for this project is the Village of Winnetka, located at 

510 Green Bay Rd, Winnetka, IL 60093. 

 

The funding would be used for accessibility, connectivity, and other improvements to the Green 

Bay Trail in the Village of Winnetka. The project is an appropriate use of taxpayer funds because 

it has equity, mobility, safety, environmental, and economic benefits for the Village and other 

communities connected by this trail. 

 

The project has a Federal nexus because the funding provided is for purposes authorized by 23 

U.S.C. 133. 

 

I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither does anyone in my immediate 

family.  

 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Bradley S. Schneider 

Member of Congress 

 


